On January 23, 2007, Monroe Benaim asked the following question regarding item CS2 Termination of Palm Beach Military Academy 

REQUEST:
How many students does this involve and where are we placing them and when?  Will they take the FCAT coming up?

RESPONSE:
The Notice of Termination does not involve any students at this time. The school voluntarily closed November 10, 2006. The majority of the students returned to their home schools prior to November 10th. There were approximately 50 reported students enrolled when the school closed. The process has been completed and there were no parental complaints.

Yes, the students will take the FCAT at the home schools they returned to.
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